
Submitter: Donna Dobkin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB599 

Our community members do not need to be even more afraid of being reported, 

detained or deported!  Preventing landlords from inquiring about immigration status is 

a step in the right direction of providing protection to this vulnerable group of our 

community members!!  I fully support passage of this bill.  Thank you.~  


